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I would like the Committee to consider the proposal which has been tabled. This proposal will return 

the right for 'natural justice' to take it's course. 

 

The existing legislation removes the basic rights of a fair and reasonable reassessment of a decision 

which has been made. The right of appeal is, and should remain, a fundamental right in a democratic 

society.  

 

Regards 


